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Mr. Schenck had a problem. A couple of years ago he said          

that half the kids in his 3rd grade class live less than a mile        

from the Susquehanna and had never been down to the river! 

 

Dear NAME, 
 

In the last two years, over 600 4th and 5th graders got out-of-doors, in a 
creek, and on the river. But we didn’t do it alone. Because of donors like 
you, we could partner with the National Park Service Every Kid in a Park 
Program and get kids, and their families, into parks at the river.  
 
It’s because of donors like you, kids walk on the Susquehannock Indian 

paths; find fish, crayfish and bugs in a creek; sit in a dugout canoe; and 
discover the river through art. 

 

 

“I liked that you teached us how to canoe because this was 
my first time canoeing in my life. I guessed how to paddle 
then the captain showed us and I got it right.”  

 
  

 “…it was amazing to me that my ancestors 

walked right where I was and that the place 
looked so beautiful and awesome.” 

 
 

“Addy and I caught a crayfish! I liked the stream.” 



  

“After lunch we got sworn in as Official Junior Rangers.” 

 
 
 

 
Let’s not let this happen again! You can help more kids explore the river. 
Every $50 donation sends two kids on a trip to the river. Maybe you can 
be even more generous.  
 
 

You can help share the river! 
 
 

Thank you for being a Friend of the River! 
 
 
Betsy Buckingham 
Development& Outreach Director, 
Susquehanna Heritage 
 
 
P.S.  Won’t you help us share the river through an annual donation? 
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